ELECTORAL ROLL REVISION 2021


Pew notice sheets (ie on website):

Sunday 4 April 

Revision of Electoral Roll

Our Electoral Roll is a list of those eligible in the Cathedral community and inclusion gives us a right to vote in certain meetings and stand for elections. Any lay person who is baptised, over 16 years of age and residing within the Cathedral parish or who has worshipped with us here for more than six months can join the Roll. 

Each year the Roll is updated and so those new to the Cathedral community and eligible are warmly invited and encouraged to join. Notice is hereby given that the revision of the Cathedral Electoral Roll shall take place from 4 – 18 April. Owing to Covid, the timetable has had to be slightly amended this year.

Application forms are available at the back of the Cathedral or at https://stedscathedral.org/governance/forum/. This year we are only revising the Roll again so those already on it will remain on it. (The six yearly full renewal took place in 2019).
The revised Roll will be presented at the APCM on Wed 28 April 2021.

Completed applications can be left with a Cathedral verger or emailed to David Eaton, Electoral Roll Officer (davidaeaton@lineone.net or 07841 215182) and to whom questions can be referred.


Pew notice sheets:

Sunday 11 April 
Sunday 18 April 

Revision of Electoral Roll

[bookmark: _GoBack]The revision of the Electoral Roll is now underway (4 to 18 April). Application forms are available at the back of the Cathedral and can be downloaded at https://stedscathedral.org/governance/forum/. Completed applications can be left with a Cathedral verger or emailed to David Eaton, Electoral Roll Officer (davidaeaton@lineone.net or 07841 215182) and to whom questions can be referred.



